
WdtAM/PP 29th October, 1976. 

Dr. J. Cracks, 
Consultant Virologist, 
Public Health Laboratory, 
Hithington Hospital, 
MANCHESTER, M20 SLR. 

Dear Dr. Cranks, 

Thank you for your letter of the 19th October, 1976. 

In principle, we would be very pleased to collaborate in a sanity of 
hepatitis 

following NHS concentrate, all of which, as you knew, is RIA tested before 

issue. 

I as most interested in the Hemofit cases and would be 

very glad to discuss then with you when you are down this way. We could then - 

also discuss the proposed survey of NHS concentrate. Perhaps your secretary 

would ring nine, Miss Hastings, to arrange a eoiw lent date. 

Kind regard., 

Yours sincerely, 

W d1 A. MaYeeek. 

1.11.76. I! -has been arranged that Dr. Cranks will visit Dr. Maycock 

on Tuesday, 23rd November, at 2.0 p.m. 
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